MOST IMMEDIATE
RTI MATTER

No. 15011/3/2014 HR-IlI
Government of India
Ministry of Home Affairs
(Human Rights Division)

gt Floor, NDCC-1I Buiiding
lai Singh Road, New Delhi-01

Dated: 7" July, 2014
To,

Shri. Rahul Rao
B404 Mithras Park,
Pimple Saudagar,
Pune- 411027

Subject: Information sought under the Right to Information Act, 2005.

Sir,

Please refer to your online RTI application registration MHOME/R/2014/61473/62 dated
24/6/2014 on the subject mentioned above.

2. In the above context, it is stated that in so far as HR-l, HR-ILHR-Ilf Sections are

concerned no record held by the CPIO has been destroyed during the month of June 2014. As
such, the information may be treated as ‘NIL’.

3. The appeal in the matter lies with Smt. Rashmi Goel, Joint Secretary (HR), MHA, NDCC-
Building, Jai Singh Road, New Delhi-110001.

Yours Faithfully,
(Vijay Sifighi Rana)

Deputy Secretary (HR) & CPIC

Telefax- 23438110
Copy for information to:-

1. US RTI Cell MHA, North Block.
2. 1T Cell, MHA, North Block for uploading in the MHA’s website.
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